
PUBLIC NOTICE

POSTPONEMENT OF GO LIVE DATE - 
LEKGETHO LIVE 

Stakeholders are informed that the new Lekgetho 
Live Tax System that was scheduled to go live on 1st 
April 2020 has been postponed until further notice. 
The reason for the postponement is necessitated by 
the international travel restrictions brought about 
by the Corona Virus (COVID-19), making it difficult 
for resource persons to travel to Botswana for the 
implementation exercise as planned. 

BURS will continue to monitor the situation and 
advise of any further changes.

For further information, contact BURS Call Centre: 17649


